From: HOPES, Suzanne <Suzanne.Hopes@gloucestershire.gov.uk>
Sent: 04 August 2022 10:35

To: Carroll, Tracy <Tracy.Carroll@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Appeal 220417 Land off Sterrys Lane

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Tracy,

| attach a copy-extract from a scan of the Definitive map for Gloucestershire and copy-extract from the
Definitive Statement , showing Footpath GNE/38 (Newent Parish) which is now known as GGK/7 (Gorsley
Parish) . The Relevant Date for the Definitive Map is 1¥ November 1952. The Statement isn’t easy to read-
you’ll need to enlarge the typeface and then scroll down the list to find path number 38.

I’m assuming GNE/38 was renumbered as GGK/7 under a parish boundary change at some point, but |
don’t have any more details to hand at the moment. | have asked our Definitive Map Team to send me
further details, | NN | < /5o asked them to send details directly to you
confirming the reason and date for the path number change.

| hope this is helpful,

Kind regards,

Suzanne

Suzanne Hopes

Public Rights of Way Officer

Gloucestershire County Council

Stroudwater Depot, Stroudwater Interchange, Whitminster, Glos. GL2 7NJ

Tel: 08000 514514

e-mail: Suzanne.hopes@gloucestershire.gov.uk

General enquiries can be sent to Highways@gloucestershire.gov.uk or reported via
https://www.gloucestershire.qov.uk/highways/roads/your-highways-report-it/

Go to www.gloucestershire.gov.uk to find information on any County Council service.

It couldn't be easier to find information instantly and in some cases apply for services online.




